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on 
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School of Pharmacy conducted a Career Guidance session to students of B. Pharmacy IV year 

on 12.10.2022 by Ch. Bhargav, an alumni student of 2011-15 batch at NNRG. 

The session is organized to provide useful guidance and advice to the students on their 

career paths and future opportunities. The participants were provided with valuable insights of 

opportunities in various fields of the pharmaceutical industry, along with practical exposure and 

tips on how they can make informed decisions about their career paths. Career guidance could 

also serve to increase interest in training by providing more information about the benefits of 

training, existing training programmes, and available support measures. The session also aimed 

to help the students understand how their current academic pursuits can be relevant in their 

future professional lives. 51 students of IV year B. Pharmacy attended the session 

 

 
Ch. Bhargav an Alumni Student of 2011-15 at NNRG. 

 

 


